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Council Meeting Number 05-2021 
Addendum 

Tuesday, February 2, 2021 
 

Briefings 

The consent of Council is requested for the withdrawal of Briefing Number 1. 

1. Dr. Kieran Moore, Medical Officer of Health, KFL&A Public Health, will brief Council with 

respect to COVID-19 in the KFL&A area. 

Motions of Congratulations, Recognition, Sympathy, Condolences and Speedy Recovery 

The consent of Council is requested for the addition of Motion of Condolences Number 1. 

1. Moved by Mayor Paterson 

Seconded by Councillor Doherty 

That the sincere condolences of Kingston City Council be extended to the family and 

friends of Bill Hackett who passed away on Thursday January 28, 2021. Bill started with 

Kingston Police in 1951, held several key positions including chief, and retired after 44 

years of service, the lengthiest service ever recorded by an officer with the Kingston 

Police. He continued to serve on the police services board for 16 years until 2019. He 

also supported numerous charities and organizations in Kingston. His contributions to the 

Kingston community were significant and we are grateful for the time and energy he 

invested to make Kingston a better and safer city. His wisdom and knowledge will be 

missed on the board and among the community. Our thoughts are with Bill’s family and 

friends during this difficult time.  


